
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog and to our first 
Headteacher’s Blog of the school year. Thank you for 
your well wishes, cards and gifts which festooned the 
staffroom towards the end of term. Here’s looking  
forward to welcoming our new pupils and having  
another great school year.
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 6th September 2019.

Most Inspiring Northumberland 
School Award.
I was really proud to accept this award 
on behalf of our school during the 
holidays and it is great to be recognised 
for all the fantastic opportunities 
children have that are part of our 
curriculum.

Reminders.
Class 2 and 3 swimming lessons start on Monday.Class 2 will 
have a PE session upon their return so are able to wear their 
PE kit as per last year. While Mrs Fletcher is off  we are using 
Ms Buckingham’s expertise and she will deliver a music lesson 
for Class 3 upon  their return to school after swimming.
The Dates Letter will  be out next week. In the meantime 
please use our school website calendar to keep up to date 
with events.
Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school when 
required. Trainers are required for the Daily Mile. Year 1 -
Year 6 children all take part in this.

Our first week back in 
pictures!


